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Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

for Sunday service. Pastor Adonia will be sharing the message. 

 

This Sunday we will also be celebrating the graduation of our Sunday schoolers 

who are moving on to their next classes or are graduating from Sunday School 

in general.  We look forward to celebrating their accomplishments all together. 

 

Also we would like to let you know that this Sunday is the Colfax Marathon, so 

the Colfax exit from I-25 will be closed. Please plan appropriately.  

 

Since it is the 3rd week of the month, our Kodan ministry will be offering some 

food for sale and we will have our usual free lunch as well. If you would like to 

support Kodan, they will have sushi rolls, bibimbab (Korean Rice Bowls) and 

Gyoza dumplings for sale.  
 

 

 

Korean Bibimbab  

Last Sunday, Pastor Michael delved into the importance of our maternal 



 

 

 

figures and how to show appreciation, which we all could do a little more. If 

you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Last Week's Message  

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

Saturday was our 9th Spring Refresh. We had a lot of fun, ate great food, and got a 



 

 

 

lot of work done! Some of the projects we got done were a trash pickup, deep 

cleaning the dining room cabinets, replacing damaged fence pickets, painting 

both 4-plex entryways, installing a stainless steel backsplash in the kitchen, 

doing carpet cleaning on all carpets at the church, cleaning the entryway rugs, 

hallway painting, clothing swap, and more! Some projects are still in progress, 

and we are so grateful to the many people (too many to list), who helped make it 

all happen. Many people really went above and beyond.   
 

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

 

  

 

Next Sunday, May 26, Dr. Hentrich will be sharing a short 15 minute presentation 

on car insurance after lunch. This topic has become increasingly important these 

days to address to challenges of driving in Colorado. Please come by and check it 

out.  
 



 

 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich at 

6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join 

using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  


